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March 31, 1920.

To the Central Executive Committee,
Communist Party,
New York City.

Comrades:—

The National Executive Committee of the Communist Labor 
Party has decided upon an apportionment of delegates to the pro-
posed joint convention of 13 for the Communist Labor party and 22 
for the Communist Party.

This decision is final, and our Joint Convention Committee is 
authorized to proceed with arrangements only if this is accepted by 
you. An immediate answer is requested.

Fraternally yours,

[Alfred Wagenknecht],
Executive Secretary.
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